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Dear Parents/carers,                                                                                            Tuesday 1st September 2020. 

I hope that you enjoyed the August Bank Holiday weekend and you managed to make the most of the 

weather. 

I have decided to put additional safety measures in place for the children’s return to school on Thursday 3rd 

September.  To minimalize contact across year group bubbles please note the following changes; 

 

ALL Year One classes will now use the main gate for drop off and pick up times. 

Times for individual classes will remain the same. Please refer to information 

sent prior to the summer holiday. This information is also on the school 

website. 

 

ALL Year Two classes will now use the end gate for drop off and pick times. 

Times for individual classes will remain the same. Please refer to information 

sent prior to the summer holiday. This information is also on the school website. 

 

 

Packed Lunches. 

If your child decides to have a Packed Lunch please use a packed lunch box as normal. This 

will allow the children to bring home items they have not eaten and any packaging. 

 

Many Thanks for your continued support. 

Mrs R Carlyle 

Head of School (Infants). 

 

 

http://www.npschools.co.uk/parents/letters/

